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Weekly Collection 

£ 1,208.80 

 
Collection for the 

Education of Diocesan 
Students 
£752.10 

 
Thank-you for 

supporting our Parish! 

Weekly Mass  

Schedule 

Monday: 10.00am  

Tuesday: 7.00pm 

Wednesday: 10.00am 

Thursday: 7.00pm 

(Novena Prayers) 

Friday: 10.00am 

(First Friday 7pm) 

Saturday: 7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9.00am & 

11.00am 

Confessions 

Thursday 6:30pm  
Saturday: 6:30pm 

There will be a second collection after Communion next week 
for the Support of the Priests. 

Fr Declan will visit the housebound this week. 

Girl Guides End of Year Mass – Sunday 4th June at 11am. The 
guides and leaders will be doing a Church door collection at 7pm, 
9am and 11am that weekend to raise money for St Patrick's Girl 
Guide Unit. Anyone interested in joining the Girl Guide Unit in 
September can contact Geradette on 07786737211. 

JPII Award – Helping young people to be visible in our Church, 
Community and Society. The next meeting will take place in the 
Conference Room on Monday 29th May at 8pm. Please bring your 
Award Cards updated and ready for sign-off. 

Parish of Glenavy and Killead - Treasure Hunt: There will be a 
Car Treasure Hunt on Sunday 4 June leaving St Clare’s Community 
Hall on Chapel Road Glenavy commencing any time between 
6.00pm and 7.00pm. Promising to take you on a mystery tour to all 
parts of the parish. £10 per car, with refreshments in the Hall on 
your return. 

Friends of Derrymore Pub Quiz – Friday 9th June 8.30pm in 
The Gate Inn, admission £5 including supper. Everyone welcome. 
Please come along for a great night’s craic!!! 

Craigavon Samaritans Volunteer Information Evening - 
Wednesday 7th June 2017 at 7.30pm, 162 Thomas Street, 
Portadown, BT62 3BD. This event aims to provide individuals with 
an opportunity to find out more about who we are, what we do and 
how they can get involved. Contact Sam for more information on 
07860 453 747.  

Annual Diocesan (one day) Pilgrimage to Knock. There are a 
few seats left on the bus to Knock on 11th June. The bus will leave 
the Chapel at 7:30am sharp. To book a seat, contact Annie 
McVeigh on 9265 1149 as soon as possible. 

Aghagallon Preschool Summer Fete Sunday 4 June in 
Aghagallon Community Centre from 12-2pm. Face painting, 
balloon modelling, Jumping Clay, Forever Living, tombola and 
much more. Admission £2. All proceeds in aid of Aghagallon 
Preschool. Come and join us for a fun afternoon. 

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 

We welcome into our Parish Family: Fiadh Jayne, Olivia Margaret, and Niall Jim. 

To Book a Baptism: a parent must bring the long birth certificate to the Sacristy after any Mass. One 
month’s notice is required during which families should attend Sunday Mass. Schedule: 1st & 3rd Sunday of 
each month. 
Weddings: All couples must contact Fr Declan after any Mass six months before the date of their wedding to 
arrange to complete the necessary paperwork. Couples are also required to attend a pre-marriage course.  A 
Wedding Mass is offered to those who attend Church regularly.  

RECENTLY DECEASED 

Jim Brady 
Rita Cushley (Liverpool)  

ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME 

Frances O’Neill Mass followed by interment of Ashes Wednesday 31st May at 10am 
Patrick Hannon  Anniversary Mass Tuesday 30th May at 7pm 
Deceased Members of the Magee Family Anniversary Mass Thursday 1st June at 7pm 
Kevin McStravick (1)  Anniversary Mass Sunday 4th June at 9am 
John Magee  Anniversary Mass Sunday 4th June at 11am 
Rosena Tallon  Ultan MacMorrow (6) 
Seamus Tallon (15)  Mary McVeigh (34)  
  

 Lough Neagh Landscape Partnership is organising an  archaeology dig to explore “The Ancient 
Enclosure at Aghagallon”  during the month of June 2017.  We would like to invite you to an 
information night in Aghagallon Community Centre on Thurs 1 June 2017 at 8pm to find out more 
and perhaps volunteer to take part in the dig. 
Music Ministry Together  8th-13th August.  Music Ministry Together is a new five-day summer 
school held at Cistercian College Roscrea, for youth and adult leaders who have a passion for 
liturgical music and the desire to serve as ministers in their parishes, schools and communities. 
Participants can attend the full course or part of it. The 5 day course is €320. This includes: course 
materials, accommodation and all meals. Day rates are available from €70. You can find more 
information on our website www.musicministry.ie or by calling Ian on 00353 86 249 0779.  

Family Care Adoption Services is presently seeking to recruit adoptive families for babies and 
young children. For a free information pack please contact us at 028 7136 8592 or  
028 9069 1133, Monday to Friday 9am-1pm. Email: anne.ohagan@familycaresociety.org;  
Website: www.familycaresociety.co.uk.  

Upcoming Events at Tobar Mhuire:  
Annual Summer Institute - July 5th - 6th 2017: The Cross –The Call to Mercy and  
Compassion. Resting at the Well - 6 Day Retreat. 25th June - 1st July. This retreat  
will have a mixture of silence, talks, meditation and communal prayer.  
Both events open for residents and non-residents. For further  
information: secretary@tobarmhuirecrossgar.com  
or telephone: 02844830242. 
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